Trianovich, Amanda

From: Joe Jackson <joejackwestport@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:46 PM

To: Zoning Board of Appeals

Subject: 63 Old Hill Road Variance Request Comment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The variance requested by James A. Coyne should be denied just as the original application was.

Aresidential neighborhood is not an appropriate setting for a pickleball court, which produces incessant,
obnoxious noise pollution at all hours and thus causes endless disputes among neighbors.

If you approve even a single one, then many others will demand the same exception.
Compo Beach and other town parks are the correct locations for such facilities.
Thankyou,

Joseph Jackson



